
The ELI is accepting submissions for our new department literary 

magazine.  

We need your stories, from both teachers and students! 

 

Where did you come from? Where are you going? 

We accept: 

Fiction 

Non-fiction 

Poetry 

Prose 

Art 

Photography 

 

Everyone at the ELI has a story. We want to hear yours. 

Please send any submissions to Kate Sprando by Wednesday, November 25, 2015. 

Email:sprando1@umbc.edu 


